
   

 
Certificated Superintendent’s 

Roundtable 
          January 12, 2022 

        Minutes 
 

Chairperson, Jerie La Roche called the meeting to order at 3:20 p.m. with the following 
representatives present: 
 
Somer Bizzle, Las Palmas  
Annabelle Camba-Jones, Ira Harbison 
Jean Howard, Central 

 Jerie La Roche, Special Ed.  
 Tamlyn McKean, NCETA 
 
District Office Representatives present:  
Leighangela Brady    
Arik Avanesyans 
David Castillo 
Vanessa Ceseña 
Leticia Hernández 
Sharmila Kraft 

 
       
1. Welcome and approval of draft minutes from September 15, 2021- Jerie La Roche 

• Annabelle C. moved and Somer B. seconded.  All were in favor, none opposed.  
 
2. Last meeting updates- David Castillo 

• CO2 monitoring in rooms 
David Castillo shared information regarding current rooms with CO2 monitors and 
next steps for rooms without. 

 
3. Open Forum 
• Arik Avanesyans shared information on where the blind project for all schools stands.  
• David Castillo shared that a project for replacing air conditioning coils and filters will 

begin in the next few weeks, after hours.   
• Tamlyn McKane inquired about new quarantine guidelines for students.  Leticia 

informed the group of the new guidelines shared the by Department of Health.  She 
reiterated that students and staff with COVID-19 symptoms need to stay home. 

• Jerie Laroche reminded everyone to please submit agenda items.     
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:41 p.m.  
 
Vanessa Ceseña, Recorder 




